
Planning Act (Northern Ireland) 2011
The Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations (Northern Ireland)2017

The planning application reference LA01/2020/0235//F is accompanied by an 
Environmental Statement.  

Location: West Bay Portrush

Proposal: Widening the south pier vehicular access ramp Demolition of the existing, 
non-compliant, pedestrian access ramp at southern end of West Bay. Construction 
of new pedestrian access ramp at the southern end of West bay, with provision of 
stepped access. Demolition of existing sheet pile capping beam, precast interlocking 
units and in-situ transverse reinforced concrete beams. Construction of new sheet pile 
wall, with new capping beam, interlocking precast units and in-situ transverse beams. 
Temporary vehicular access ramp at western end temporary working platform from 
access ramp-westwards.

A copy of the Environmental Statement is available for viewing by the public at:

Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council Local Planning Office
Cloonavin 66 Portstewart Road Coleraine BT52 1EY 
Tel 028 7034 7100  (during normal office opening hours).

Alternatively, the application, accompanying Further Environmental Information & 
amended plans may also be viewed at the Public Access website 
www.planningni.gov.uk

Representations about the environmental effects of the proposal should be addressed 
to the Causeway Coast and Glens Local Planning Office, Cloonavin, 66 Portstewart 
Road, Coleraine, BT52 1EY to be received not later than 30 days from the date on 
which this notice is published to be taken into consideration by the Council in reaching 
a decision on the application. The Council does not have the power to extend the 
period allowed. 
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